










August 16, 2024

Re: College Station Redevelopment Project

Dear City of College Station,

I am writing at the request of Capstone Communities for the 301 Patricia Street development near Texas A&M 
University.

Capstone specializes in the development, construction and management of high-quality, off-campus student 
housing developments in close proximity to major colleges and universities across the country.  Capstone’s 
portfolio  features 58 communities developed with more than $1.8bn in project costs.  They are a leader in 
the student housing industry.

Trustmark National Bank has had a relationship with Capstone since 2019.  Trustmark has helped finance
over $77MM in debt with capstone among four projects with all loans and projects performing. Trustmark 
considers Capstone to be a top-tier client.  We have found Capstone to be a professional, well-managed 
company with a great deal of experience with projects of various magnitudes and scope.

If I can answer any questions or provide any further information regarding Capstones’ ability to perform as a 
developer, please do not hesitate to contact me at any time.

Thank you, 

Brian R. Jones
Vice President
Commercial Real Estate
Trustmark National Bank
420 20th N, Suite 2000
Birmingham, AL 35203
(o) 205-995-4611 (c) 205-368-9683
Brian_Jones@trustmark.com












































































